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Comments: Hi, my name is Paul Webster, My wife and I spent three nights at Sweetwater Campground in June.

We went there because it is a future Colorado State Park and wanted to see what it is all about.  We are in the

process of visiting at all Colorado State Parks and camp at those that allow camping (were at 24). With that being

said, I totally understand why these people do not want this in their backyard because they've had this beautiful

place all to themselves. Nobody likes change, but change happens and change can be good. This park,

campground, lakeview is one of the most spectacular places in Colorado. Yes. It's been a National Forest

campground all this time. But, It needs to evolve. I really don't feel that it's fair that a gem like this should be

restricted from The State Park system do too "I don't want it in my backyard", and, or "I don't want the change in

the people coming here". This park would be off the beaten path and the amount of people that go there would

not be as high as they think it would be. But I'm glad I had the chance to camp there as a National Park and I

look forward to camping there as a State Park.

Paul Webster

 


